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Members of the Committee on Judiciary  

 

This proposed Bill is rich given the amount of  in place, or willfully voted on abuse of 

children coming from the Oregon legislature already occurs. Everything from the 

permission & encouragement to murder children to mutilation of them for life and a 

range of in-between.  

 

This voter has no confidence that any Bill even remotely related to impeding the 2nd 

Amendment will be drawn up fairly or with true intention of protecting an Oregon 

child. Your record under that guise is too damning. And defiantly un-Constitutional.  

HB 2774 is quite suspect in my view. 

 

Consider my testimony a strong NO to the continuation of inept or hidden agenda 

laden strategy in handling households or parents in Oregon.  I simply do not trust 

your judgement. 

 

Sincerely  

Sally Klein 


